
 

 

 

ST. PATRICK’S CATHOLIC VOLUNTARY ACADEMY.  
Coronation Avenue, Wilford, Nottingham  NG11 7AB 
 0115 9152961 Fax 0115 9152962   
Email:  admin@st-patricks.nottingham.sch.uk      
Website: www.st-patricks.nottingham.sch.uk 
 
Headteacher: Mrs T Lane 
 

 

 

Tuesday 28/09/2021 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Year 6 Residential – The Briars Catholic Youth Retreat Centre. 
 

I am delighted to write to you today about an amazing opportunity for our Year 6 pupils for a 2-night residential stay at 
The Briars Catholic Youth Retreat Centre.  
 
The residential will take place from Wednesday 29th June until Friday 1st July 2022.  
 
The cost of the trip is £115.15 per pupil and this price will cover the cost of transport, accommodation, food and all of the 
activities throughout the trip.  
 
To help spread the cost of the trip we have set up payment plan however you can choose to pay more before each date 
or complete the whole payment in one.  
 

Amount Date required by Amount left to pay 

£30 Deposit Friday 15th October £85.15 

£17.00 Friday 26th November £68.15 

£17.00 Friday 17th December £51.15 

£17.00 Friday 28th January £34.15 

£17.00 Friday 25th February  £17.15 

£17.15 Thursday 31st March Amount Paid in Full 

 
All payments are non-refundable and the residential trip will only take place if we achieve sufficient numbers.  
 

All payments will be made via the My Ed parent app. If you have any difficulties using this payment system please 
speak to the admin team in the school office and they will be happy to support you. Please return the attached 
slip and complete the deposit payment by Friday 15th October.  
 
This is a wonderful experience and we hope you will want your child to participate with their friends.  
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Mr G. Slight 
Educational Visits Coordinator.    
___________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Year 6 Residential to the Briars June 2022 
Please return this slip by Friday 15th October 

 
 

I would like my child ………………………………………………. (Name) to take part in the Briars Residential Trip from 
29th June until Friday 1st July 2022.  
 
I have completed the £30 deposit via the My Ed app         Please tick  
 
I would not like my child ………………………………………….…. (Name) to take part in the Briars Residential Trip.  
 
 
Signed: ……………………………………………… Date: ………………………… 


